
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back!  
 
I hope you have enjoyed an amazing Christmas, New Year and holidays. Every child I have spoken to has had 
wonderful stories of overseas trips, sporting competitions, beaches, as well as great local fun even despite 
the rain. I think I am the only person who hasn’t been to Penrith Beach! 
 
All students started the day in their previous class. This allowed us to judge the number of children we have, 
in order to form classes. Using this information, we have today formed 14 classes. Please note, these classes 
may change and cannot be finalised until after all Kindergarten students commence full enrolment which 
is not until next Thursday, February 8. We will let you know when classes are finalised. 
 
This year our class names are based on Mathematics. It will be exciting to learn about the origins of the class 
names throughout the year. This year as a school community we will continue our theme with the mantra, 
“Be Kind!” and the question, Are you being kind? We will be reflecting on this with students, staff and 
parents. 
 
Today we welcome the wonderful Ms. Talia Fry back to Cambridge Gardens Public School! We also welcome 
a wonderful new member of staff, Miss Tahleya Cook who has joined us from Henry Fulton Public School and 
will be teaching Year 1 this year. Sad news for Cambridge Gardens Public School, was that Mrs. Deborah 
Smith, our Learning and Support teacher received a transfer yesterday morning to Warragamba Public School 
and has commenced duties there this morning.  
 
Below are our current class structures. If you need to discuss your child, please contact firstly the class 
teacher and then the Stage Assistant Principal. 
 
Early Stage 1  Assistant Principal Miss Gemma Barbagallo 
 
Class SPENCER  Kindergarten  Mrs. Noelle Stoeckl 
 
Class ROBERVAL Kindergarten  Mrs. Ruth Rau 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Stage 1  Assistant Principal Miss Gemma Barbagallo 
 
Class Callippus  Year 1   Miss Tahleya Cook 
 
Class Devi  Year 1   Mrs. Laura Williams Mon-Wed Fri 
      Mrs. Stephanie Day     Thurs 
 
Class Batten  Year 2   Miss Gemma Barbagallo 
 
Class Aristotle  Year 2   Mrs. Hayley Alo  Mon-Tues Thurs 
                                                                                Mrs. Wendy Wright     Wed, Fri 
 
Stage 2 Assistant Principal  Mr. Beau Hunter 
 
Class Newton  Year 3   Mrs. Felicity Nelson 
 
Class Hilbert  Year 3/4  Mr. Beau Hunter 
 
Class Wallis  Year 4   Mr. Braiden Whiteside 
 
Stage 3 Assistant Principal  Mrs. Casey Hetherington Mon, Wed-Fri 
                                                                                Mrs. Rose Antonelli  Tues 
 
Class Hipparchus Year 4/5  Mrs. Alexis Hiser-Smith 
 
Class Bernoulli  Year 5   Mr. Matthew Burke 
 
Class Dedekind Year 5/6  Mr. Jeremy Dearie 
 
Class Konig  Year 5/6  Mr. James Kristof 
 
Class Tao  Year 6   Mr. William Tate 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Parents are most welcome to come on up to the classrooms with their child following afternoon dismissal. 
The best part of today for me was that every child I spoke to, told me they love their teacher and have had 
a great day! Always remember that there will be a settling period as new friendships and relationships are 
formed within classes and with new teachers.  
 
Further information concerning staff, classes and our school will be in our first newsletter on Tuesday of 
Week 3. 
 
Be kind and have a great day! 
 
Adam Wynn 
Principal 
01/02/2024 


